GALLATIN GATEWAY RURAL FIRE DIST.
Regular Trustee’s Meeting/April 17, 2018

Trustees present: Cooper Wade, Joe Axtell, Terry Fluke and Tad DeGroot
Also present: Jeremiah Hillier, Barbara Macloud, and Lauren Schoenborn

Cooper called the meeting to order at 7:25 P.M. Tad moved to approve the minutes from the
March 2018 meeting. Joe seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous in favor.

Warrants #10225-10260 in the amount of $26,535.50 were presented for approval and
payment. Joe moved and Terry seconded the motion to pay the warrants. The vote was
unanimous in favor.

Chief’s report (see attached)

Lauren Schoenborn and Heath Anderson have finished testing and will receive their certificates
for firefighter #1.

Station #2—the volunteers living at Station #2 have requested permission to change the office

to another bedroom. The Board agreed to this.

The letter written by the GGSD and approved by the GGRFD Board regarding a traffic light has
been sent to the@%‘r

The audit has been completed and accepted.
Jeremiah reported that MES did not receive a hose reel that was returned to them. The hose
reel was picked up by shippers, but GGRFD has no proof. GGRFD will probably have to pay for

the hose reel.

Joe moved to adjourn. Tad seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous in favor.
Cooper adjourned the meeting at 8::05.
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